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September 10, 2014

MEMORANDUM
TO: David Stokes
Fire Chief

FROM: Regina C. Watkins-Eldridge, MMC/%O /U‘-"%
City Clerk

RE: Petition for Annexation - Annapolis Neck, LLC, Samaras Properiy, Bay Ridge Road

On September 9, 2014 the council moved to have the applicants work with the Finance, Fire, and Public
Works, Planning and Zoning Departments, and the Department of Neighborhood and Environmental
Programs to provide the necessary studies for proper consideration of this Petition, and to have all
finding submitted to the City Clerk by Wednesday, October 8, 2014.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
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ANNAPOLIS FIRE DEPARTMENT

1790 FOREST DRIVE
ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401
410-263-7975 FAX: 410-268-1846
MEMORANDUM
DATE: September 11,2014
TO: Regina C. Watkins-Eldridge, MMC

FROM: Fire Chief David L. Stokes, St. ‘E«,_Ql Mﬁ?va\

REFERENCE:  Petition for Annexation — Annapolis Neck, LLC

I have reviewed the above referenced documents and would like to clarify one item. The Fiscal
Impact Analysis, Exhibit “M” page 22 indicates that “the City of Annapolis receives payments from
Anne Arundel County in licu of taxes for these services”. This is no longer the case, the payments
for fire protection from the County ceased when the County opened the Annapolis Neck Fire
Station. But, we do have a mutual aid agreement with Anne Arundel County and share resources
and respond to emergency calls in the County.

cc: Deputy Chief Douglas Remaley, Operations Section
Deputy Chief Kevin Simmons, Planning Section
File
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